
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To: United States Department of Energy 
 
From: Erica Logan, Information Technology Industry Council 
 
Date:  24 March 2014 
 
Re:  Ex Parte Communication  
 
 
On Thursday March 20th, energy efficiency experts held a teleconference call with 
representatives of the US Department of Energy (DOE) to discuss DOE’s proposed 
determination for “computer systems”.  The industry representatives requested clarification 
regarding DOE’s intent with respect to how “computer systems” are defined, and shared 
pertinent technical and business information.     
 
The following individuals attended either part or the entire teleconference call meeting: 
 
Jeremy Dommu, DOE 
Dan Cohen, DOE 
Celia Sher, DOE 
Erica Logan, ITI 
Chris Hankin, ITI 
Robert White, Dell 
Gary Verdun, Dell 
Mark Hollenbeck, HP 
Adrian Liga, Apple 
Jay Taylor, Schneider Electric 
Donna Sadowy, AMD 
David Maciel, Sony 
Jenni Chun, Samsung 
Deb Lord, Oracle 
Shahid Sheikh, Intel 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erica Logan 
Information Technology Industry Council  
 
 


